
June 14, 2024 
 
Dear AAPPS-DPP members, 
  
We corrected call for U30 (delete 36 months condition) based on discussion with Prof. Mima 
as attached to allow any significant paper by the candidates of 30 years old or less.  
 
I still receive no additional nomination after extension of deadline and deadline extension is 
changed to June 30.  
 
Sincerely yours,  
M. Kikuchi, CEO 


